FRENCH ROAD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

WELCOME TO THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR!

UPDATING STUDENT/PARENT INFORMATION

If you have any changes to your email address or phone numbers at any time during the school year, please call the main office at **242-5140** so the changes can be recorded in our electronic database.

UPDATING HEALTH INFORMATION

Please send in a note with your child, e-mail the school nurses Kyrstin_farden@bcsd.org or ann_clark@bcsd.org, or call the Health office at **242-5140 ext. 2515 or 2516**, at any time during the school year if your child has any new or updated health information as it pertains to the following

- Dates of any diseases, surgery, or fractures within the past year.
- Dates of any immunizations given within the past year.
- Listing of any allergies that are new within the past year.

THIS PACKET CONTAINS THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION*:

- Do Not Photograph Form
- Health Office OTC Medication Letter and Permission Form Please review the attached OTC permission form from our Health Office. You may contact them if you have any questions.
- FRES Parent Pick Up information and forms
- Field Trip Permission Form
- Chaperone Agreement
- Volunteer Form
- School Tool Parent Portal Information Sheet

^{*}These documents are also available electronically at https://www.bcsd.org/domain/741